Faxon Academy
26275 Northwestern Highway

BOARD MEETING NOTICE -
MEETING CANCELLED

The regular meeting of the Faxon Academy Board of Directors on Tuesday November 28,

2023, has been cancelled. The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday December 19, 2023,
at 6:15pm.

This notice is given in accordance with P.A. 267 of the Michigan Public Acts of 1976.
Minutes of all open Board meetings are available in the Main Office at the above address.




